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Policy Question(s) for Council Consideration: 

• There are no policy questions for the Council at this time. 
 
Summary: 

• This is a status update on the progress of the Citizens’ Police Task Force.  
 
Staff Recommendation: 
Receive an update from the Council ad hoc subcommittee assigned to assist the Citizens’ Police Task 
Force 
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Purpose 
To receive an update on the Citizens’ Police Task Force 
 
Background 
On September 22, 2020, the City Council adopted Resolution No. 2020-35 forming a Task Force to 
review and make recommendations regarding the School Resource Officer program at Los Altos High 
School and the method for receiving Police Officer complaints. On October 13, 2020, the City Council 
appointed nine community members and one alternate to serve on the Task Force. 
 
Discussion/Analysis 
The Task Force began meeting on October 14, 2020. Meetings are held virtually each Wednesday 
beginning at 4:00 p.m. and are moderated. The Task Force will provide its final recommendations to 
the City Council on November 24, 2020. At the November 10, 2020 Council meeting, Mayor Pepper 
and Vice Mayor Fligor who are serving as the Council ad hoc committee assisting the Task Force will 
provide a status update on the Task Force. 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the Council receive the status update from the Council ad hoc committee. 


